
16.12.19 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Your child has auditioned and been selected to perform in our 

production ‘My Son Pinocchio’. The date for the performance will 

be Thursday 11th June 2020. 

 

Your child will need to be available and in school for the week 

commencing Monday 8th June 2020 as we will be rehearsing as a 

whole cast over the week. 

 

Rehearsals are already taking place in school time and will 

continue.  After February half term, we will be starting an after 

school club, on a Tuesday, to focus on the production as a whole 

cast. The start date for this will be confirmed at a later date. 

 

Please can you complete the form below and return to school as 

soon as possible. 

 

Thanks again for your continued support and feel free to 

contact myself or Mrs Rimmer if you have any questions 

regarding the performance. 

 

Mrs Farthing and Mrs Rimmer. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Child’s name……………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Will your child be available for the week commencing Monday 

8th June and on the production date of the 11th June? Yes/No 

 

Will your child be available on a Tuesday, after school, after 

February half term? Yes/No 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………… 


